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Confidential Resources:  
 
BetterMynd 
208-885-6716 | cmhc@uidaho.edu  
 
Counseling and Mental Health Center 
208-885-6716 | cmhc@uidaho.edu  
 
Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault Center 
24 HR Hotline | 208-235-2412 
1050 Memorial Dr | Idaho Falls 
 
Eastern Idaho Regional Medical Center 
208-529-6111 | 3100 Channing Way | Idaho Falls 
 
Mountain View Hospital 
208-557-2700 | 2325 Coronado St | Idaho Falls 
 
Northwest Specialty Hospital 
208-262-2300 
1593 E Polston Ave | Post Falls 
 
Idaho Volunteer Lawyers Program 
208-334-4500 | isbwebsite@isb.idaho.gov 
 
Idaho Legal Aid 
208-667-9559 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Police Resources: 
Idaho Falls Police Department 
208-529-1200 | 605 N Capital Ave | Idaho Falls 
 
Bonneville County Sheriff 
208-529-1375 | 605 N Capital Ave | Idaho Falls 

 

University Resources: 
These offices may have reporting obligations, they 
only share information on a need-to-know basis and 
are private, but not confidential.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Office of the Dean of Students 
208-885-6757 | askjoe@uidaho.edu 
Teaching and Learning Center Room 232 
 
Ombuds  
208-885-7668 | ombuds@uidaho.edu 
 
Office of Civil Rights and Investigations  
208-885-4285 | OCRI@uidaho.edu  
www.uidaho.edu/OCRI   
530 S Asbury St. Ste 5, Moscow 
 
The Office of Civil Rights & Investigations focuses on 
reviewing and conducting neutral and impartial 
investigations for concerns related to discrimination 
and harassment based on protected statuses, 
including sexual assault, stalking, and dating 
violence, as well as retaliation. We also serve to 
educate and advise students, staff and faculty on 
prevention and management of these issues through 
conversation or collaborative and engaging trainings, 
programs, and activities.  
 
 
 

In an emergency, call 9-1-1. 
 

The University processes are separate from 
an external civil or administrative process; 

however, the processes may run 
concurrently. 

Unless designated as a confidential office, all 
University of Idaho employees are mandatory 
reporters and are required to report sexual 

harassment or sexual misconduct incidents to 
the Office of Civil Rights and Investigations 

https://www.uidaho.edu/current-students/cmhc/counseling/bettermynd
https://www.uidaho.edu/current-students/cmhc/counseling/bettermynd
mailto:cmhc@uidaho.edu
https://www.uidaho.edu/current-students/cmhc
https://www.uidaho.edu/current-students/cmhc
mailto:cmhc@uidaho.edu
https://dvsacac.org/
https://dvsacac.org/
https://eirmc.com/
https://eirmc.com/
https://nwurgent.com/
https://nwurgent.com/
https://isb.idaho.gov/ilf/ivlp/
mailto:isbwebsite@isb.idaho.gov
https://www.uidaho.edu/student-affairs/dean-of-students
mailto:askjoe@uidaho.edu
mailto:askjoe@uidaho.edu
https://www.uidaho.edu/governance/faculty-staff/ombuds
mailto:ombuds@uidaho.edu
https://www.uidaho.edu/ocri
mailto:OCRI@uidaho.edu
http://www.uidaho.edu/OCRI


 

 

Office of Civil Rights and Investigations   Investigation 
Process 

 

 


